
Press Release 

(13.08.2018) 

Ministry of External Affairs 

(Haj Cell) 

                   Reference Press Release of  dated 12.08.2014 regarding allocation of 
quota for Haj 2014 to qualified PTOs as listed at Annexure I &  II of the press 
release,  all these PTOs are requested to send the following information to 
Consulate General of India, Jeddah urgently through e-mail (cg@cgijeddah.com  
&  haj@cgijeddah.com) under intimation to Hajj Cell.   The information is 
urgently required by Saudi Authorities:   

i)  Munnazim No. of the PTOs; 

ii)  Licence No. of the PTOs (Date of issue/expiry etc); 

iii)  Particulars of the responsible person (With Passport details including 
Passport number, Place of Issue, Date of Issue and Date of Expiry); 

iv)  Mobile number of the responsible person (should be in use in Saudi 
Arabia – to receive SMS message from Ministry of Hajj during 
registration); and 

v)  Email ID of the responsible person and website of the PTO. 

  

All the PTOs are also required to open bank account in local bank in KSA. 

    Regards, 

     

**** 

 


